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FYI………… 

News from the Board Meeting 

April 24, 2018 Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

 

1. Chair’s Report 
Chair Huntley reported on correspondence received and meetings attended. 
 
 
2. Public School Boards Association (PSBAA) 
The Board of Trustees reviewed membership in the Public School Boards Association (PSBAA). 
 
3. Monthly Enrolment Monitoring Report 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Monthly Enrolment (March 27, 2018). 
 
 
4. Budget 2018/2019 

Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the 2017-18 budget. 

 
 
5. Second Quarterly Financial Report (Dec/Jan/Feb) 
Secretary Treasurer Sabir presented information on the Second Quarterly Financial Report for 
the record. 
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For more information on these items please go to the Golden Hills School Division No. 75 

webpage at: 

http://www.ghsd75.ca/view.php?action=documents&id=1493 
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